
New Seeds of Grace Charity Ministry 

We visited three villages outside Jinja, Uganda 

where we have dug new boreholes for clean water 

through New Seeds. 

The villagers came out to greet us with smiles, 

singing, and laughter to welcome us. 

Pumping clean water while the children drank and 

splashed each other was so refreshing. 

I took a moment at each well to pray for thanks-

giving to God for the clean water and to share about 

the Living Water of Jesus. 

 

Pray with Us……. 
We would appreciate your continued prayers: 
 

• For God to continue to fund us as we serve 

Him full-time in this ministry 

• As Richard provides counseling each week to 

former convicts, homeless and addicted men. 

• International travel to India to conduct training 

conferences in evangelism and discipleship. 

• Father2Father Conferences in Jordan/Uganda 

10507 Via Como Court, Clermont, FL 34711 
RichardGodsil@gcateam.org   970-261-3773 

To become a Partner with Family Essentials 
https://www.greatcommissionalliance.org/godsil.html 
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Uganda Conference Trip…. 

HAPPY THANKSGIVING! 

Thank you for helping us to build strong loving families 

and churches in 30 countries around the world!   

Great Commission Alliance and seven International 
partners conducted a two day Exponential Harvest 
conference in Kampala, Uganda!  Our first             
international travel trip since the pandemic began. 

In two days, over 300 participants were trained in 
evangelism and discipleship.  Fifteen participants  
received certificates for completing the 35 week GC 
Academy program. 

After the training, the participants went out into the 
local community, where 202 individuals accepted  
Jesus as their Lord and Savior!  Praise the Lord! 

On Sunday, all of the GCA team members and the 
International pastors preached in local churches. 

I want to personally say “Thank you” to those who 
supported this ministry trip either in prayer or         
financially. 

Love, Richard & Laurie Godsil 

Financial Update 

We are in need of an additional $3,500 per month in 

support to become fully funded! 

Thank you for all your help to ensure the ministry is 

healthy and thriving for those we serve!  

We are making a difference in individuals, churches 

and families around the world.   

Will you pray about your support and share this with 

others who will support us as we continue to make a 

difference for the Kingdom of God!  


